
Edgewood Primary School 
Building skills and values for life 

 

 http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood 

 http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood 

Christchurch Road, Hucknall, Nottinghamshire, NG15 6HX 
 

 

Friday, 9 December 2022 

Newsletter 
 Congratulations to Morado class for a weekly attendance of 93.1% 

Weekly Class Achievers 
On Monday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this week’s 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Abdul Yellow Harriet Verde Phoebe Azul Baylee 

Red Ryder Blue Esme Amarillo Kassia Morado Elliott 

Green James Orange Jaxon Rosa Sophie Rojo Jackson 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 
Today was our Christmas Jumper day in aid of Save the Children. Children 

came to school in their Christmas jumpers to help raise funds for this year’s 

appeal. The suggested donation was £2 per family.  If you have not yet 

donated the link to make your donation is:  

 

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/katherine-campsall-christmas-jumper-

day2022  

 

Santa Visit 
On Tuesday, we had the pleasure of having Santa visit school. He visited all the 

children in Nursery, Red, Green, Yellow, Blue and Orange classes. The children 

had an amazing time meeting the main man himself and telling him what they 

wanted for Christmas. We were very lucky that Santa took the time from his very 

busy schedule, to have his photo taken with each child and he gave them all a 

gift. As well as visiting the younger children, Santa also left a present for each of 

the older children in KS2.  
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Breakfast with Santa  
Santa has been very busy this week; he also joined some of the children for 

breakfast on Tuesday and Thursday morning. The children enjoyed a lovely, 

cooked breakfast; they all saw Santa and received a gift. This was organised by 

the PTA and we would like to thank them very much for this. It was so lovely to 

see all the children tucking into their food and showing Santa what good children 

they are.  

 

Christmas Performances 
Next week sees the start of our Christmas Performances. These will take place as follows: 

 

• 12th December – Yellow, Blue & Orange class starting at 4.30pm 

• 13Th December – Yellow, Blue & Orange class starting at 10.00am 

 

• 14th December – Nursery, Red & Green class starting at 2.30pm 

• 15th December – Nursery, Red & Green class starting at 10.30am 

 

Due to limited numbers, these performances are ticketed events only. Tickets have now been 

allocated. Please bring them along to the performance with you. 

 

Christmas Dinner 
The Christmas Dinner in school will be taking place on Thursday 15th December – please 

see the delicious menu below.  Please note that the final date for booking onto this is 

Sunday 11th December- don’t miss out!  Please book on iPay. 

 

 

Christmas Party  
As well as Christmas dinner on the 15th December, Yellow, Blue and Orange class will 

have their Christmas party on the afternoon of the 15th December. Children are to 

come to school in their party clothes and we are asking for a £1 donation towards the 

food. 

 

 

 

Ed Seeley 

Head Teacher 
 

 





 


